
REMINDER: 
Applying for a Primary 1 Place 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

If you have recently submitted your child’s Primary 1 application and have yet to supply your supporting 

documentation, the deadline is 31 January 2024 at 4pm.   

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/primary-admissions-guide  

Please note: the closing date for online applications via 

EA Connect is this Friday 26 January at 12 noon 
Late applications must be submitted by 4pm on Wednesday 31 January 2024.  

Only those applications received by 4pm on 31 January 2024 will be processed during the admissions 

procedure. Late applications received after this date will not be considered until the admissions procedure 

has ended on 25 April 2024. 

Having a late application could reduce your child’s likelihood of gaining a funded place in your preferred 

school i.e., should the school you are applying to receive more applications than it has places available it 

will firstly consider all punctual applications (including second and subsequent preference applications) 

before your application is considered. 

Date Activity 

Tuesday 9 January 2024 - at 
12 noon 

EA Connect opens for online applications for Primary 1. 

Friday 26 January 2024 - at 
12 noon 

EA Connect closes for online applications for Primary 1. 

Wednesday 31 January 2024 
– by 4pm 

Deadline for submitting verification/supporting documents via EA 
Connect. Final date for late applications. 

Thursday 25 April 2024 
Parents/carers will receive application outcomes via email (where one is 
held) or by letter. 

We thank you for your support in the matter. 
 
Mr K McArevey       Mr C Curran 

  (Principal)           (Vice-Principal) 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/primary-admissions-guide

